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Dick Luke and Sally Mook

Our task is to enhance the inner beauty of our building.

We are fortunate to have continuous exhibits of artwork by different artists displayed in our 
building.

We've learned what works easily and what takes additional effort to make exhibits possible. 

There are no expenses.

We intend to continue our mission of exhibiting creativity.

Our goal is to continue art shows as in the past, hopefully with more and more of our own 
UUC artist members exhibiting.


